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Indication Change of the Rating Plate on Direct Drive Motors 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
The rating plate indication of the direct drive motors will be partially changed as follows. This change does 
not affect the functions and performance of the products. 
 
1. Target Model 

All models of direct drive motors 
 
2. Details of the Change 

The rated output will be indicated on the rating plates of direct drive motors. 
 

Table 1. Rating plate example 
Before After 

  

 
3. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the April 2023 production. Depending on the stock status, 
the schedule may be advanced or delayed, and there may be cases where both the former and new 
products exist in the distribution stage. 

 
 


